
 

 

Tuesday 1st November   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Performances  

We are writing to confirm the dates and times for this year's Christmas performances, which we are 

pleased to announce will take place in person in the school hall. We will be putting on two performances 

per year group so that parents have a choice of days and times. There is no need to book or let us know 

which one you'd like to attend, but we do ask that parents please only attend one of the two 

performances. 

Nursery - 

Thursday 8th December- 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

Friday 9th December- 10.00am - 11.00am 

 

Reception - 

Thursday 8th December 10.00am - 11.00am 

Friday 9th December 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

 

Year 1/2- 

Monday 12th December 10.00am -11.00am 

Thursday 15th December 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

 

Year 3/4- 

Tuesday 13th December 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

Wednesday 14th December 10.00am - 11.00am 

 

Year 5/6- 

Wednesday 14th December 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

Thursday 15th December 10.00am - 11.00am 

Kind regards, 

Midge Murray (Music & Performance Lead) 


